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O-CCB/CJA-101/2024 

 March 20, 2024 

 

 

Orett Clarke 

Programme Manager 

Ministry of Health and Wellness 

52 Knutsford Boulevard  

Kingston 5 

 

Dear Mr. Clarke: 

 

Re.: Non-objection- Stakeholder Consultation Report and Livelihood 

Restoration Plan   

The IDB acknowledges receipt of your correspondence on February 27, 2024 (our record: CCB/CJA-90/2024), 

whereby you submitted for the Bank’s review and non-objection the Stakeholder Consultation Report and 

Livelihood Restoration Plan (LRP). 

Reference is made to our communication on March 1, 2023, recommending edits to the Stakeholder Consultation 

Report and the Livelihood Restoration Plan. Reference is further made to your email on March 14, whereby you 

submitted the updated Stakeholder Consultation Report and Livelihood Restoration Plan for the Bank’s non-

objection. 

We note the relocation letter from the food truck vendor and ask that the notes from the engagement and the 

consultation report for the relocation be shared with the Bank under a separate cover.   

Having reviewed the updated submission, the Bank hereby grants no objection to the Stakeholder Consultation 

Report and the Livelihood Restoration Plan. 

Kindly disclose the Stakeholder Consultation Report and the LRP on the Ministry's website.  

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Nicolette Henry 

Senior Health Specialist  
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